

South Dakota Democratic Party

PO Box 1485 | Sioux Falls, SD 57101 | (605) 271-5405 | info@sddp.org

19 March 2020 Secretary of State Capitol Building 500 E. Capitol Avenue, Ste 204 Pierre, SD 57501-5070

RECEIVED
MAR 2 3 2020
S.D. SEC. OF STATE

Dear South Dakota Secretary of State,

This letter provides certification that Presidential Candidate Senator Bernard Sanders should be listed as a Democratic Presidential candidate on the Democratic Party June 2nd primary ballot.

The South Dakota Democratic Party has chosen to not list its potential delegates on the primary ballot for any candidate, per SDCL 12-5-3.8. Potential delegates slated at the March 21 Statewide Caucus will be selected based on the results of the primary election and confirmed at the State Convention of the South Dakota Democratic Party.

As Chair of the South Dakota Democratic Party, I certify that the aforementioned candidates be listed as Democratic Presidential candidates on the June 2nd primary ballot. If other candidates file their letter of intent with your office and complete the requirements as laid out by the South Dakota Democratic Party's 2020 Delegate Selection Plan, we will submit further letters of certification.

A copy of this letter was sent by registered mail to the address above and emailed to Kea Warne at kea.warne@state.sd.us on March 19, 2020.

Sincerely,

Randy Seiler

Rady Sich

Chair, South Dakota Democratic Party